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tnntverstty of Toronto
TORONTO, CANADA

DEPARTMENT OF UNIVERSITY EXTENSION

DIRECTOR, W. J. DUNLOP, B.A. 

SECRETARY, HARRIET M. LATTER, B.A.

December 7th, 1923.
Sir Arthur Currie,
Principal, McGill University, 
Montreal, Quebec.

% dear Sir Arthur

Sir Robert Ealconer has just recently 

J.S. McKinnon, Director of Industrialreceived a letter from Mr. 

Exhibits, British Empire Exhibition, asking whether the University 

of 1 oronto would unite with the Universities of Canada in taking 

Do doubt, you have receivedspace at the British Empire Exhibition, 

a similar letter. Sir Robert has asked me to take charge of this 

undertaking for the University of Toronto and I have been w ondering
what plan we could adopt so that all Universities that wish to be

represented can occupy advantageously the space allotted for this 

purpose.
Apparently, the time is quite short,

I understand that exhibits must be shipped not later than December 

Possibly, however, a little extension of time might be

as

15th.

secured.
Speaking for ourselves we are strongly

a Universities' Exhibit because 

it will show prospective immigrants from Great Britain that 

possesses educational facilities of a high order, and settlers who 

•~re interested in education should be the best type of citizens

of the opinion that there should be

Canada


